BEFORE THE
STATE OF NEVADA
TAXICAB AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

THE STATE OF NEVADA TAXICAB AUTHORITY BOARD WILL MEET TO CONDUCT A
PUBLIC HEARING IN THE MATTER OF:

Public Hearing—Application For a Pilot Program by Whittlesea Blue Cab and Henderson Taxi. In
accordance with action taken on August 20, 2025, by the Nevada Taxicab Authority Board, the pilot
program was approved to commence on September 1, 2025, and continue until October 17, 2025.
This pilot program is examining the use by passengers of a transportation network company
(“TNC”) technology application to connect to a taxicab driven by a Taxicab Authority permitted
driver with all operational and insurance obligations mandated by NRS Chapter 706 required for
those services. At the Public Hearing the Nevada Taxicab Authority Board will receive reports on
and data generated by the pilot program and may consider whether, and under what terms and
conditions, passenger use of the TNC technology application should receive final authorization.

Wednesday October 15, 2025

At 9:30 a.m.
at the
Nevada State Business Center
3300 W. Sahara Avenue
Nevada Room
Las Vegas, NV 89102

The hearing will be conducted pursuant to NRS Chapter 223B, NRS 706.8818, NRS
706.8819, NAC 706.471, NAC 706.876, and NAC 706.924, and is expected to involve
discussion of, but is not limited to NRS Chapter 706 and NAC Chapter 706 generally, and
any other relevant statutes and regulations.

Further information is available at the Taxicab Authority office located at 2090 E.
Flamingo Road, Suite 200, Las Vegas, Nevada 89119.

Dated the 23rd day of September 2025, at Las Vegas, Nevada.
State of Nevada Taxicab Authority By: Todd Park, Administrator
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